Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

From: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 9:09 AM

To: Moermond, Marcia (CI-StPaul)

Subject: FW: 1627 Marshall Ave.Varchenko Ltr.6-3-16
Marcia,

See below email from Mr Varchenko

Mai

From: Philip [mailto:philipav@mindspring.com]

Sent: Wednesday, June 15, 2016 1:49 AM

To: Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul)

Subject: Re: 1627 Marshall Ave.Varchenko Ltr.6-3-16

Dear Ms. Vang:

| am writing to thank you for the extension that | was granted. Unfortunately | may need a much longer
extension in my case. As you know | had spinal surgery on April 25th., 2016. On May 10th., 2016 | was
admitted to Regions Hospital due to complications with my surgery. | was discharged on May 27th., 2016.
Unfortunately, | was discharged with serious complications to my mobility. Basically, right now | can't really
walk and thus unable to attend Public Hearing on June 15th., 2016. | am very much invested in resolving
compliance issues with my property but it is very much important for me to get my health back, as much
as possible, before | can start working on those issues. | tried to speak to someone today (June 14th., 2016)
in person, but each time ended up leaving a voice mail. | hope it was your extension that | left two messages
on. | can keep you updated regarding my health or please feel free to contact me on the phone numbers
that | provided you with. As | indicated in my original appeal | suspect that | may need substantial time
extension due to serious issues with my health.

Sincerely,

Philip Varchenko

On 6/13/2016 12:26 PM, Vang, Mai (CI-StPaul) wrote:
Hello Mr. Varchenko,

See attached letter in the above matter.

Mai Vang
Coordinator for Legislative Hearings
ARAA City Council Offices




15 W. Kellogg Blvd, Ste. 310

Saint Paul, MN 55102

Direct: 651-266-8563

Appeals Line: 651-266-8585 or https://www.stpaul.gov/departments/city-clerk/appeals
Fax: 651-266-8574

Email: mai.vang@ci.stpaul.mn.us
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